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Academic Year 2020/21 Term dates 
 

 

Please follow the link for Terms Dates for the Academic Year 2020/21.

https://bisnigeriaorg-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/principal_bisnigeria_org/Efv7_p9k321Nuwih-lHo1agBOHmlP1qfYVP2k3m3L60dgg?e=G5PD2o
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Page 4 

Applications to our VIth Form 

 
I am aware that several families of Year 11 pupils are revisiting their decision to 

school internationally for Sixth Form.  Among the concerns that have been voiced 

to me are: 

 

 Health concerns of boarding in countries with substantial infection rates 

 Restrictions on flights to/from Nigeria 

 Potential periods of self-isolation being enforced  
 Questions over whether more general restrictions on travel will affect the 

speed at which Tier 4 visas may be gained. 

 Fluctuations in the naira exchange rate.  

 
There are no easy answers to these issues and further clarity can only come with 

time.  However, I would encourage families who are intending for their children to 

study abroad to discuss any concerns that you have with the school in question at 

the earliest opportunity. 

 
Applications to our own Sixth Form are now open.  If you would like additional   

information or wish to discuss entry into our Sixth Form then please do get in 

touch with me via principal@bisnigeria.org.

mailto:principal@bisnigeria.org

